Dear

Thank you for contacting me about the  James Zadroga Health Compensation Act , which provides healthcare and other forms of assistance to the first responders and the survivors of the 9/11 attacks. 

As you mentioned, this act is up for renewal in the near future. Some programs in the bill expire as early as October 2015 and others will last into 2016. If new legislation is not passed, these programs that provide much needed assistance will end.   Rep. Carolyn Maloney (D-NY) introduced H.R. 1786,  the James Zadroga 9/11 Health and Compensation Reauthorization Act  to reauthorize the programs that assist these first responders and victims financially as well as with their medical care.   

I spent my career working in law enforcement and the daily sacrifices of first responders are not lost on me.   The 9/11 first responders are a special case of state and municipal public safety officers responding to an attack on the entire nation.   These men and women were there at our country's moment of need and the entire American public is responsible for providing the medical care of those who suffer ailments as a result of their heroisms.  
  
This legislation has been referred to the House Energy and Commerce Committee, the House Budget Committee, and the House Judiciary Committee.   H.R. 1786 has quite a bit of bipartisan support and although I do not serve on the above committees, rest assured that I will be closely following the progress of the bill.   

I thank you again for reaching out to me. Please continue to keep in touch about the many important issues facing our nation. 
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Sincerely,
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Richard Nugent
Member of Congress
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